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PRESS RELEASE
The Choir of Man

Cheers! The Choir of Man will play at the Colonial Theater as part of their highly anticipated return to the United States for their 2022 North America Tour! The worldwide smash and runway hit of numerous international music festivals will be in Idaho Falls on February 19th, 2022. 

“The first time I saw The Choir of Man in New York City in 2019, I knew I wanted to bring them to Idaho Falls” said Executive Director Brandi Newton, “Their talented cast and all those infectious songs… I dare you to not sing-a-long!”

Choir of Man tickets are on sale now and are available on our website: idahofallsarts.org, or at our ticket office: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]498 A Street, Idaho Falls, ID 83402.


The Idaho Falls Arts Council is a private nonprofit organization which owns and operates: ARTitorium on Broadway, The Colonial Theater, and the Willard Arts Center. The mission of IFAC, in cooperation with other arts organizations, is to educate our community and enrich its quality of life by promoting, advocating, and presenting a broad spectrum of visual and performing arts in eastern Idaho. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]For questions regarding information contained in this release, please contact Jordyn Eckman, Marketing Assistant, or at jeckman@idahofallsarts.org or at 208-522-0471
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